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PORT OF MARSEILLES FOS 
ACTIVITY CONTINUITY 

 [COVID-19] 
 

The President of the Republic and the French Government have announced measures to prevent the 
spread of Covid-19. The Port of Marseille Fos is a designated “Operator of Vital Importance” (OIV).  
As a strategic European supply point, it will ensure business continuity in strict compliance with health 
security instructions.  
 
 Business continuity 

 

Port services, the Harbour Master's Office and port operations continue to work in the eastern and western 
harbours. An adjustment to the organisation of the work is being implemented as of today to ensure the 
sustainability of operations.  
 

The Harbour Master's Office works in close collaboration with the ship's services to coordinate the arrival 
of ships. 

 
 Tighter health security measures 

 

The Port applies all the health regulations issued by the Regional Health Agency (ARS) for all ship's 
passengers and crew members.  

 
All the measures taken will ensure safe and secure logistics and industrial operations. 

 Appropriate arrangements 
 

A week ago, the Port's management set up a crisis unit to deploy the Activity Continuity Plan.   
For its staff and in accordance with instructions, the Port of Marseilles Fos has taken measures to ensure 
activity continuity, including the continuation of its essential missions.  
 

Every effort is being made to provide a safe and secure environment. 
 
 

The port of Marseille-Fos provides a customer number: +33 (0) 6 86 60 27 94 
  
The Port of Marseille Fos would like to assure the entire port community of its full commitment to them 

at this difficult time. 
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